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Staff Spotlight – Sharon Hill 

Sharon has been an instructional assistant at Webb 
Street for 14 years. She has worked in all grade 
levels, and is currently in high school with Mr. 
Gettys. Sharon loves the students and staff she 
works with. “Everyone is unique at Webb Street and 
I love working here,” says Sharon. She has a 
daughter, son, and a 2 year old granddaughter.  

Upcoming Events 

December 14 - Annual Shrimp Boat Lunch for students; Carolina Thunder Motorcycle Club visits 

December 16 - Gastonia Civitan Pizza Party for students 

December 17—National Yo-Yo Champion, Max Jones, demonstration for middle, high, and tran-

sition students 

December 18 - Holiday Program at 12pm 

December 21– January 2 - Holiday Break 
 
January 4 - BACK TO SCHOOL! 

PTO Minute 

There will be a PTO meeting tomorrow, Thursday, December 10 @ 7pm. 
The meeting will be held at Firehouse Subs in Gastonia. All are welcome to 
attend! T-shirts have been delivered to the school and will be distributed this 
week. The PTO will have a limited amount of extra shirts that will be for sale 
at the Christmas Program. 

Don’t forget to keep up with the latest around the 

Webb by visiting our website and Facebook page! 

 

 

 

Holiday Happenings 

The Webb Street Holiday Program will be held on Friday, 

December 18 @ 12:00. The program will be held in the gym 

and all classes will be participating. Families and friends are 

invited to attend!  

On Monday, our students enjoyed a special performance of 

marionettes. Ms. Susan from Mountain Marionettes brought 

her puppets to Webb Street to treat our students with a 

holiday show. Check out the website to see pictures of the 

performance. 


